

Susan Fein

Executive Director
P.O. Box 185
East Brunswick, NJ 08816
732-390-6870 Fax 732-390-6898
sfein@eastbrunswick.org

The purpose of this notice is to inform all potentially affected parties that at the December 21st, 2020 Board Meeting the East Brunswick Community Housing Corporation plans to review and possibly take action on changes to the Bylaws. In general the revisions to the Bylaws are minor in nature. For the specifics of the changes, please contact Susan Fein, Executive Director, East Brunswick Community Housing Corp (EBCHC) either by phone at 732-390-6870 or email at sfein@eastbrunswick.org